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Roxanne Maher

From: Barbara Kil <barbarakil2020@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 7:11 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Third Party Flag

 
As a Ledyard Resident (50 Seabury Avenue) I would like to express my strong Opposition to the proposed 
Change to the Long Standing “Policy” in Ledyard for Town Property. 
I support the Flying of the Flag of the United States of America , The State of CT and the Town of Ledyard . These 
flags represent all of the residents of our town, other flags might not be supported by everyone. I would say the 
examples of such flags are too numerous to list. Well, maybe I can’t go without an example ; Black Lives Matter 
But so do the Lives of the Unborn.  Can we support flying a flag supporting the Pro Life Position? I also would 
Love to see a Keep Christ in Christmas flown for the month of December. And Certainly no one would object to 
the Thin Blue Line Flag?? 
  
I am sorry that I will be out of town on Wednesday night and unable to speak in person  
  
I would add that I am also a member of the Ledyard Republican Town Committee , at our monthly meeting 
tonight we voted unanimously in opposition to this proposed policy 
Barbara kil 
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